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Hon. Majodina MP 
The Minister of Water and Sanitation 
Private Bag X9052 
Cape Town  
8000                                                                                               info@dws.gov.za 

 
 
Honorable Minister 
 
REQUEST FOR URGENT INTERVENTION: WATER SHORTAGES IN MISGUND, 
KOUKAMMA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 
Your written reply to Question 219 (NCOP Internal Question Paper No 10-2024) refers. 
 
As set out in my previous questions to you, residents of Misgund in the Koukamma Local 
Municipality are without water for household purposes for a very long period of time. 
 

In your abovementioned reply, you pointed out that the Department is implementing the Misgund 
Bulk Water Supply Project to ensure sustainable water provision for the area, and that progress 
of the project is at 99%. 
 
Due to the slow progress of the abovementioned project, residents are still left without residential 
water supply, and water is being trucked in from Joubertina, which is not the most suitable or ideal 
situation. 
 
I herewith request your immediate and decisive action to resolve this humanitarian crises, and 
further request that you provide a clear timeline for the completion of the Misgund Bulk Water 
Supply Project, as well as a clear commitment from your Department to prioritize the urgent water 
needs of the Misgund community. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
JHP BRITZ MP 
Member of Parliament 
National Council of Provinces 
  

NATIONAL COUNCIL OF PROVINCES 

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT 

Hon Henni Britz MP 

Tel: 082 568 4031 

Email: britzco@mweb.co.za 

 

 

Date: 4 OCTOBER 2024 

 

 


